
VitalHub Innovations Lab Scholarships for DCS University Students 
 
 
VitalHub Innovations Lab has offered scholarships for two students of the BCS (Bachelor of 

Computer Science) Degree Programme conducted by the Department of Computer Science, 

Faculty of Science, University of Ruhuna. They offered a brand-new laptop for a first year 

student who is very keen on his/her education but cannot afford to purchase a laptop, and a 

monthly cash grant for a fourth year student who is facing extreme financial difficulties for 12 

months. 

 

The Department of Computer Science interviewed the students who applied for the scholarships 

and selected most deserving students who would take the maximum benefit of the scholarship 

offered by VitalHub Innovations Lab.  

 

Ceremonial handover of the laptop was taken place in the Department of Computer Science from 

the Head of the Department, Professor W. A. Indika and academic members of the department. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


